
WSR 22-01-173
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed December 17, 2021, 1:18 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the Preproposal statement of inquiry, 
CR-101, for WAC 246-811-010, 246-811-030, 246-811-035, and 246-811-990 
in chapter 246-811 WAC, Substance use disorder professionals and sub-
stance use disorder professionals trainees, which was filed July 20, 
2021, and published as WSR 21-15-110.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because, through dis-
cussions internally and with interested parties, the department has 
determined that additional rules must be amended to fully implement 
EHB 1311 (chapter 165, Laws of 2021). For the sake of efficiency, the 
department is withdrawing WSR 21-15-110 and will complete all necessa-
ry rule making under a new and updated CR-101.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Ashley Bell by email at ashley.bell@doh.wa.gov or by phone at 
360-236-2961.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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